
 

 

      

37th WAGGGS World Conference, July 2020 
Call for World Conference Chair &  

Members of the World Conference Procedural Team  
 

 
 

At the 37th WAGGGS World Conference to be held in Uganda from 13 to 17 July 
2020 we will celebrate our successes, reflect on our past work, and focus on our 
future, the future of our Movement, the future of our Members and the future of 
every girl and any girl. Together we can mobilize our collective strength in a strong 
direction, so our vibrant, united Movement can excel and thrive into the next decade 
and beyond. 
 
As plans for the World Conference move forward, the World Board now invite 
applications from individuals for the role of Conference Chair and members of the 
Procedural Team at the 37th WAGGGS World Conference.  
  
Please find attached to this email the Terms of Reference for these positions and an 
application form. Application forms must be submitted to the Governance Team at 
the World Bureau by 23.59pm (UTC) on Monday 26th August 2019 at the latest. 
  
If you have any questions please contact governance@wagggs.org  
  
Yours in Girl Guiding and Girl Scouting, 
  
Ana Maria Mideros 
Chair, World Board 
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